
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bike Swap Rules 
 
 

      ATTENTION BUYERS: 
 

 Penticton and Area Cycling Association (PACA) is NOT responsible for any 
items or purchases made at the Bike Swap (see NOTE below for more details) 
 

 This event is open to the public. Buyers do not need to be PACA members, but your 
membership fee goes to protecting, expanding, and building our trail systems and 
making the roads safer to ride on. (Ask if you would like a registration form or sign 
up online at bikepenticton.com) 
 

 It's up to each seller’s discretion if they will accept personal checks or only take 
cash. 
 

 Be clear with each seller as to if your purchase is final or if they will accept returns 
or offer refunds. 
 

 Request a business card or contact information from the seller if you think you may 
have questions about an item at a later time. PACA will not be able to help you 
contact sellers after the event 

 
 
 
NOTE:  
Neither the Penticton and Area Cycling Association (PACA) nor the City of Penticton 
guarantee or endorse any products or services purchased or provided through this event. The 
quality and value of any goods represent the opinions of the individual sellers. No 
representation is made by PACA regarding the accuracy or reliability of any information 
presented by the sellers. Neither PACA, the City of Penticton, their members, sponsors or 
advertisers accept any liability for the consequences of using goods purchased at this event. 
Use goods purchased and advice received at your own risk. 
 

Bike to Work and School Week May 30-June 5th.  
 

REGISTER at https://gobybikebc.ca/penticton for prizes and information on the Celebration 
Stations’ date and locations. 

 
 
 

 


